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July 2022

Registration

for School-Year
Classes:

If your child is currently enrolled in Summer Classes or Teams (not
Summer Camps or Private Lessons) your family has priority
enrollment for the School-Year, meaning that you are eligible to
enroll three weeks earlier than the general public.

All Students Must Re-Enroll for the School-Year
Enrollment will begin at 9:00 am on Sunday, July 24 online, in
person, and over the phone. We anticipate that most families will
be able to register through our online Parent Login, but our phones
might be busy the first day of registration.

July 24-Augl3 Priority Registration in Person
STARTS on SUNDAY
Students Currently Enrolled in Summer Classes
And Siblings of Currently Enrolled Students
Can Enroll in Any Appropriate Class
August 14 Registration Opens to Everyone!
For New & Returning Students
Online, In Person, or Over the Phone
August 15-21 Summer Break - NO CLASSES
DAY CAMPS offered this week from 8/15-8/19

Office Hours Summer Break Week
Monday - Friday, August 15-19
9:00 am - 6:00 pm

August 22 School-Year Classes Begin

To Register ...

Fill Out or Check Registration Card & Policies Sheet
Pay for one week of August and all of September Tuition
Register or Update Automatic Payments

Weekly Summer Camps
June 13 - August 19

Week-Long Summer Camps for
MiniStars, School-Age & Ninja!

Camps will run
concurrently with classes.

Add Lunch for an added fee.
Extended Care until 6:00

for Afternoon & Full Day Campers
(per day or per week pricing)

Sign up now through
our parent portal
or at our front desk or call 650-694-7 827

Gold Star

GYMNASTICS

Gold Star Al Star Cheer

Still Accepting New Team Members!

Want a competitive activity that helps with team building
and is a lot of fun? Competitive All Star Cheerleading
may be your child's sport!

We are currently accepting new members to our All Star
Cheer Competitive Teams! No experience necessary!
Everyone who is evaluated is placed on a tecam.

We have squads that just compete locally as well as travel
tcams that have the chance to compete in Southern
California and across the country!

If you are interested in having your child evaluated please
email to set a date ...

ccordero@goldstargym.com
GSG Coach Competing at
European Gymnastics Championships

Panteley, one of our Boys Team coaches, is competing at the European
Championships in August! If you were lucky enough to see Panteley's
rings routine live at our Big Show, then you understand how impressive

a gymnast he is! If you missed it ...
media!

his routine posted on our social

Panteley has been asked to rejoin his teammates on the Ukrainian
National Men's Gymnastics team and compete at the European
Championships in Munich (August 11-20). The men's competitions
start on August 18th -- look for streaming information on
WWW.curopeangymnastics.com/news

Congratulations Panteley!
We will be cheering for you from California!

July's Safety Issue; Safe Landings

Techniques will be Apphed to Every Event




